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Dear Joel,

In line with condition D8 of Project approval SSD_7065, Stolthaven has completed a review to
strategies, plans and programs following the site’s surrender of consent SSD 6664. Whilst this
condition does not specifically require a review following a surrender of another consent, a review
seems to be intent with the condition.

All Management plans were updated, removing the reference to the previous consent SSD 6664 and
environmental performance updated where required. The revised plans have been reviewed via the
Departments Industry assessment team which were approved on the 16™ of July 2020. The revised
plans have also been uploaded to the Stolthaven website and can be found on the link below.

https://www.stolt-nielsen.com/en/our-businesses/stolthaven-terminals/terminal-network/stolthaven-
newcastle/stolthaven-newcastle-operational-management-plans/

If you have any further questions regarding this review, please contact me.

Kind Regards,

\lI //

yan Duckmanton

Stolthaven Newcastle — Site Operations Manager
Mob: 0498 762 177

Email: R.Duckmanton@stolt.com




